
Glendell Modification 4 

 

DA80/952 Mod 4 

 

To the Department of planning 

 

We object to the modification on these grounds: 

1. Air quality has not been assessed against the new NEPM standards 

2. Camberwell air quality has not improved in the last number of years, the mitigation controls 

have not improved the air quality in the village 

3. Tank water has been severely impacted from poor air quality 

4. The fact Glencore made statement at recent CCC that the department stated the 

modification would not go out on public exhibition raises concerns of what was the actual 

stated between the department and Glencore, was it a done deal. 

 

Regards 

 


